
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31 October 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Year R Nativity 

We are delighted to inform you that Year R will be holding a Nativity Performance at school, 

on Wednesday 13 December 2023 at 9.30am and 2.30pm. 

We would be grateful if you could complete the slip below if you do not want your child to take 

part in the Nativity performance. Please return the slip by Friday 3 November 2023.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Year R Teachers 

Mrs Aldridge    Mrs Wills    Mrs Taylor 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year R Nativity 

 

Child’s name………………………………………………   Class……………… 

 

I DO/DO NOT wish for my child to take part in the Year R Nativity 

 

Signed………………………………………………… Parent     Date……………… 


